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Comments: I believe that all of your options in the plan must include a no change option to assess the impact.

Your plan seems committed to change with only passing regard for the impact of a change or at least it seems

this way from your plan.  Reducing vehicular access by closing or eliminating trails will limit access to older and

less fit individuals unless they have the money to pay for outfitters and guides.  It will also concentrate hunting

camps to the few trail heads that can be accessed by fewer roads and trails.  I hunt Montana as a non resident in

the national forests and have eliminated the opening weekend from my plans due to the intense pressure during

that time and the lack of sites for dispersed camping in the vicinity of access points for sanctuary areas.  The new

proposed plan to reduce the number of roads and trails will only concentrate activity and eliminate users of the

current back country that are not rich enough to get guides/outfitters to take them in.   


